SFF program in Hamilton late August

LOCAL farmers are urged to attend a Sustainable Farm
Families program in the Hamilton region being held by
Western District Health Service on August 27 and 28.

Over two days, the free program includes a health
assessment and has been praised by previous farmers who
attended previously.

Sustainable Farm Families presenter Susan Brumby
said: “All farmers have spoken very highly about the
program and the impact it had on them, their farm and
their family.

“One hundred per cent said they would recommend the
program to other farmers.”

Hamilton’s Pastoral and Agricultural Society is a key
partner in the award winning program, and is calling on
interested farming families wishing to be involved in this
program to contact WDHS.

For more information and registration contact Tamara
Sharrock at the Frances Hewett Community Service on
5551 8495.




